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                  WEEKLY CALENDAR                                     
SUNDAY, September 25 
  9:15 - Sunday School 
10:30 - Morning Worship  
  3:00 - ACTEENS 
  4:30 - YOUTH BIBLE DRILLS 
           - UNINVITED/E. Holloway, facilitator 
  5:30 - CHILDREN’S BIBLE DRILLS 
TUESDAY, September 27   
 7:00 - Youth Bible Study/Jack’s 
 9:30 - TRUSTWORTHY/C. Laird, facilitator 
12:00 - Fellowship Luncheon 
  4:30 - Ladies’ Bible Study/R. Scarbrough 
WEDNESDAY, September 28 
  5:00 - FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER 
           - YOUTH BELLS  
  5:30 - YOUTH CHOIR 
           - Young Ringers 
  6:00 - Preschool and Children’s Choirs 
  6:15 - Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 
  6:30 - MISSIONS (G.A.s, R.A.s, and Mission Friends) 
           - YOUTH WORSHIP 
  7:15 - Sanctuary Choir 
THURSDAY, September 29 
  7:00 - Youth Bible Study/Piggly Wiggly 
   
 
 
 

 
 

  

     

         DEACON OF THE WEEK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
  September 25 - Leslie Dunn  
  October 2 - Landry Adkins   
  October 9 - John Anderson, Sr. 

  Last Sunday’s Record - September 18, 2022 
        Sunday School: 196   Offering:  $14,612.01 
                               January 1, 2022      
     Requirements:     $1,010,342.48 
                   Receipts:          $   920,902.47 
            Margaret Lackey:       $        4,012.00     

VOLUNTEER MINISTRY - September 25 
PRAYER LINE Volunteer - Helen Webb 

Worship Welcomers 
Benny Harrison                        

Bill Simcox                            
Blanche Harmon        

Denise Lewis 

Preschool Ext. Session 
Elliot and Betsy 

Brewer 

 Security Team 4 
Van Goodman  
Landry Adkins 
 Davis Miller  

Greg Monsour 

Greeters 
Penny McKinnis 
John and Debra  

Anderson 

Launch 
Jim and Melissa                       

Anderson 

Counting Committee 
Louise Williamson,                

chairman 
Melanie Carroll 
John Anderson 

Family Night Supper - Wednesday, Sept. 28 
Pot Roast and Buttered Noodles, Fried Cabbage, 

Yeast Rolls, Salad Bar and Dessert 
KIDS:  Corn Dogs and Chips 

Adults: $5   KIDS (12 and under): $3   Family Maximum $20  
SERVERS:  

Micki Harrison, Lydia Sanders,                                               
Melissa Mabry, Rachael Scarbrough 

       Sermon for Sunday, September 25 
         “Wait on The Lord”   Psalm 62:1-8 

        Deacon’s Breakfast - September 25 

                  8:00 a.m.     Fellowship Hall   

USHERS FOR SEPTEMBER 
Landry Adkins, Justin Anders, John Anderson,  

Tyler Covington, Leslie Dunn, John Ellis, Riley Garrett, 
Ryan Haarala, George Hill, Joe Pettey, Lee Rogers, 
Walter Rogers, Jr., Scott Sills, and Brad Williams 

 

 

                       

 
 

 
 

        Our Guest Speakers will be from the       
                Palmer Home for Children… 
                   where hope still grows. 
        
 

  If you have not already made a reservation 
for our Fellowship Luncheon, please contact 
the church office to let them you know you    
            will be attending.              
 

        If you are a regular attender at the                    
    luncheons, call only if you cannot come.         
          

                          601.484.4600           
  



                     ...is our month to supply the       
               shelves of the LBA Crisis Center.  
   Collection Boxes are placed in Welcome Center. 

     Students                                                              
Preschool                                         2 lbs. rice                                                                            
Grades 1 - 6                               1 lb. spaghetti                                                        
Youth/College             28 oz. spaghetti sauce  
                   Adult I  
Co-Ed 1, Mabry                       5 lbs. cornmeal 
Foreman, Henry                     5 lbs. plain flour                       
                 Adult II  
Fellowship,  Adkins                           48 oz. oil                     
                 Adult III  
Snowden, Davis/Williamson        Money for  
              Meat 
Leake, Seekers                               5 lbs. sugar                     
                 Adult IV 
Pilgrim  Class             100 tea bags/24 family                                                        
  

         Welcome to our newest members...      

Noah and Kelsey Greer 

              G.I.F.T.  (Note date change)                 
        Friday, OCTOBER 7    6:00 to 9:00 p.m.                                                                                                         
                        Birth through 6th Grade    
 Make reservations by contacting Julie Holloway   
        @ 601-934-0803 by  Sunday, October 2 

Memorials… 
     The Music Fund 
In memory of:  Denny Behm 
 (Buddy and Gina Laughlin’s brother-in-law) 

Committee 

 

 

OUR FBC GOAL:  $12,000 

We have given:  $4,012.00 

  The Lauderdale Baptist Association   
   puts out a monthly newsletter via  
  email outlining projects, upcoming  
       events, news articles, etc. and   
    would love to send it to anyone 
in our FBC church family.  You can 
call the LBA  office directly @601.483.1419   
        or email Elizabeth White  
       MinistryAssistant_LBA@outlook.com  

 

 

   MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
 

 
    FBC FALL FESTIVAL  
 WEDNESDAY, October 26 
5:30 to 7:00 p.m. - FBC Parking Lot 
Caitlin has a lot of fun things that 

YOU can help with: 
CUPCAKE WALK        POPCORN 

SNOW CONES 
PUMPKIN PAINTING      GAMES 

FOOD AND DRINKS 
SET UP AND CLEAN UP 

               
                  Call the church               

            office or let Caitlin 
            know how you would 

                like to help! 

                 MISSIONS LUNCHEON 
                  Monday, October 10 
                            12:00 noon  
    Guest Speaker:  Lt. Roy Fisher, leader 
                       The Salvation Army 

CHURCH FAMILY, 
   Please help us meet a need!                  
We are trying to provide basic needs for 
10 residents  (4 females and 6 males) of              
a local care facility who have no family to 
help supply socks, t-shirts, sleep pants or 
sweat pants, etc.  A size listing was sent 
to your Sunday School classes and is in 
this week’s Prayergram.  The items can 
be new or gently used and brought to the 
church for our WMU to deliver.  If you 
have questions, please contact Amy 
Price.  
                  THANK YOU, 
          First Baptist Church WMU 

Please continue to pray   
               for our 
Pastor Search Committee  
    as they continue their 

         search for our new pastor.    
       Tommy Allen, chairman, Fay Adkins,  
  Kacey Bailey, Elliot Brewer, Leonard Cobb,  
          Chris Lauderdale and Joni Miller 

YOUTH STUFF… 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2  
 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 


